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Wednesday 16th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Egyptians Day 
 

To begin Year 5’s exciting new Egyptians topic in January, the children will participate in an Egyptian 

Experience Day led by Partake History on Thursday 12th January. Partake have worked with many of the 

classes in school this year to launch their History topics and now it is our turn to experience their hands-on 

activities to learn more about the Egyptians! The day will include the chance to examine Egyptian artefacts, try 

costumes and to role-play the lives of the people who lived in this time.  

 

In recognition of the positive impact this experience will have on the children’s learning, and in light of the cost 

of living crisis that is affecting everyone, we have decided that this Experience Day will be funded fully by 

school. There will be no voluntary contributions required from families to support this trip. This will enable 

everyone to participate and benefit from a rich, valuable learning experience delivered by experts when we 

return to school in the Lent term. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr King  

Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
 

 

 


